LiverpoolSU Student Voice Report, June 2017
The Faculty thanks LiverpoolSU for this update and a formal response is provided below.
Placements
The compliance of the Faculty with Code of practice for placement Learning is recognised by LiverpoolSU, along with the PLSU dedication to ‘early intervention’ with respect to placements. The continuing cooperation of course reps in future enhancements of our services will be appreciated.
Course Reps
The Faculty agrees that the introduction of UG and PG Faculty course reps has worked well.  The success of lecture ‘shout-outs’ to convey messages and the growing use of SimON are noted. 
Timetabling
The Timetabling Project is acknowledged by LiverpoolSU and we all look forward to personalised student timetables in 2018/19.
Assessment and Feedback
In update, a set of principles regarding feedback on draft work will be prepared by the University.  In the recent Teaching Excellence Framework, assessment and feedback was an area were the University performed 2.6% above its benchmark and secured a double-positive flag (the highest possible) as a result.  Classroom response system are used by many staff within the Faculty and have gain positive notices from formal teaching observation.  WebPA should feature at the next Faculty LTA development day given the reduced attendance at the last.
Personal Tutors
[bookmark: _GoBack]The scheduling of tutorials on a day when students are in for other sessions, insofar as possible, is now part of the Faculty tutorial procedure. Separate to this, LiverpoolSU and the Associate Dean (Education) have requested changes to a personal tutorial signposting resource to better reflect the range of LiverpoolSU activity; this has been addressed by the Teaching and Learning Academy.
Advice
The proportion of Science students seeking LiverpoolSU advice is in line with the size of the Faculty within the institution.  
Amazing Teaching Awards
The Associate Dean (Education) has provided LiverpoolSU with historical Faculty staff numbers so that trends in Amazing Teaching Award nominations can be discerned.
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